
 

September 2021 

 

Hello parents, 

August and the start of the school year are off to a great beginning! The children are getting 

to know me, and I them.   

 

This week our extracurricular activities will begin. The children will learn that God loves them 

and has a special plan for them. They will discover what makes each of them special and unique 

and learn more about families and friends. They will also make discoveries through their senses 

and emotions.   

 

Please send your child to school with a few Family Photos for a special project. These may 

include anyone your child considers family (parents, siblings, pets, grandparents, aunts, uncles, 

cousins). Please note that these pictures may be cut and/or glued and may not be returned in 

their original condition. 

 

The Double Good Popcorn Sale will begin on Monday, the 14th. Any support you may offer our 

program with your participations, is greatly appreciated. Please look for more details closer to 

the date. 

 

Holiday Portraits will be taken the week of the 20th and Parent Chapel is the 22nd. Watch for 

instructions regarding additional information for each. The Parent Chapel video will be available 

on our website at www.dayonechristianacademy.org, and sent via email. This is a great 

opportunity for your family to share in this experience together.  

 

I pray you have a blessed month, and I look forward to getting to know you and your family 

more! 

 

In His Name,                                                                                                                            

Judy DenBleyker                                                                                                                            

The Zebra Classroom 

http://www.dayonechristianacademy.org/

